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DISMISSAL OF REPAYMENT PROCEEDS OF 

NATIONAL HIGHER EDUCATION FUND 

CORPORATION AGENT (PTPTN) VIA SALARY 

DEDUCTION BY THE INLAND REVENUE BOARD OF 

MALAYSIA (IRBM) 

  

The Government has decided that effective from November 1st, 2015 IRBM will no 

longer act as a PTPTN loan repayment collection agent. Employers whom practise 

employees’ salary deductions for PTPTN loan repayment shall now submit their 

payment directly to PTPTN at the following address : 

    

  Chief Executive Officer 

National Higher Education Fund Corporation 

Lot G2, Wisma Chase Perdana 

Off Jalan Semantan, Damansara Heights 

50490 Kuala Lumpur 

 

 

For Immediate Release 
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Any inquiries pertaining to PTPTN loan repayment through salary deduction by 

employers, kindly contact the following numbers : 

 

i. 03-20986484 

ii. 03-20987336 

iii. 03-20986462 

    

# # # 

 

THANK YOU 
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